
Just Good Friends 
March 2022 Newsletter 

Saturday at the  

Well Community Centre 

                MARCH 

5th Quiz - Raffle - Music 

12th Games 

19th Bernie’s Travelog 

26th Bingo 

 APRIL 

2nd Quiz - Raffle - Music 

9th Games 

16th Speaker 

23rd Poetry 

30th Bingo 

 MAY 

7th Quiz - Raffle - Music 

14th Games 

21st Jon - PowerPoint 

28th Bingo 

March Schedule 

Monday 1pm 
The Links Pub, Heeley Road, St Annes - KARAOKE - Music and Bingo 

KARAOKE NIGHT - monthly  at  The Links 

Tuesday  1pm  The Vic Pub, Church Road, St Annes - fun & laughter with Roy Rolland 

Wednesday 10.30am - 12 noon  The Palace at 18, Garden Street, St Annes - tea/coffee & chat  

Thursday 

2pm 
 

 

7pm 

Meetup at Bernie Worsfold’s house. Please speak to Bev for details. 
 

Wetherspoons (Trawler Boat Inn) on Wood Street. Join us for a meal at 

7pm. Contact Bev for more info. 

Friday  

TO BE CONFIRMED 
6pm - 7pm 

Dance Class - St Margaret’s church hall, Rowsley Road, St Annes. 

Modern Jazz Dance £5 - all ages and abilities welcome 

Saturday 2pm - 4pm 

Please note name change from Memorial Hall to WELL COMMUNITY 

CENTRE, St Albans Road, St Annes - Tea and chat with speakers and 

activities. Quiz - Bingo - Music - see. Programme below. 

For information telephone: Bev Sykes: 07557 734233  

Website: www.justgoodfriends.org.uk  -  www.facebook.com/justgoodfriendsNW/  

Come and join us for  

SUNDAY LUNCH  - 12.30pm 
£14.95 for a fabulous 4 course meal 

Call Sheila for more details  

on 07948 697272 

St Ives Hotel, 7-9 South Prom. St Annes  

Karaoke at the Links Pub 
Jean, Marlene & Sheila - The Three 

Degrees! Maria with Laura and 

Hanifi enjoying Karaoke at the 

Links Pub. 

Karaoke Night will be monthly on 

Mondays at 1pm at The Links.  

Put your name down with the 

song you want to sing!! 

http://justgoodfriends.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/justgoodfriendsNW/
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March Birthdays 

1 Audrey Porter 
1 Jacky Ramage 
3 John Farrow 
3 Julie Singleton 
7 Pamela Webster 
11 Sheila Graham 
12 Alison Graddon 
12 Christine Harrison 
13 Pat Cowell 
14 Graham MacEwen 
17 Jacqueline Buksh 
18 Norma Hayward 
19 Celia Burgess 
19 Julie Rodgers 
20 Roger Lees 
21 Heather Marsland 
22 Andy Rodgers 
22 Jacqueline Turnbull 
24 Eric Coates 
24 Beryl Hayes 
24 Alfie Wilson 
26 Louis Sutherland 
27 Vernon Allen 
28 Beth Finlayson 
28 Christine McCherry 
29 Anne Brown 
29 Hilary Egerton 
30 Jayne Fallon 
30 Gill Studden 

 

Happy birthday to all with 
March birthdays and  

congratulations  
to those of you with ‘special’ 

birthdays 

Thanks to Jean Wyatt-Gunning for this 
beautiful donation for our Valentine raffle 

and thanks so much for all the donations for 
raffle prizes - we raised £170.50.  

Two lovies. Damien & Maria  

JGF Curry Night at Wetherspoons: thanks to Bernie for organising. 

Our Afternoon Tea in January 
Mike, Jill & Marlene (pictured with the scones) - thanks to so many beautiful 

people who donated cakes and for the sausage rolls and quiche donated by our 
Mary with a little help from Lee. You all helped make the day very special. It was a 

lovely afternoon and good to be out and together again. 

Day Trip to Windermere - 7th April 
We still have a few places left for the trip to Windermere and Bowness 
on 7th April with G-Line. If we get 30 people the cost will be about £10 

per person. The cost just includes the coach. We are looking at booking a 
boat trip on Windermere if people are interested which will be extra. Please contact 
Carol on 07769 319618 if you are interested. 

THE BUXTON TRIP: Unfortunately this had to be cancelled as not enough people put 
their names forward. We appreciate that this was probably due to the cost, but it’s 
difficult to get door-to-door and a nice hotel for anything less expensive.  

CHESTER: However, not wishing to abandon the search for suitable trips, we decided to 
go for an already organised trip to Chester with G-Line. It isn’t a private trip but we have 
secured 13 rooms, it’s the 19th to the 21st of March and the cost is £325 sharing a room 
or £380 single room. They might have more rooms so if anyone is interested please 
contact Carol on the above number.  

Excursions 

CAN YOU HELP?? 

Just Good Friends 
would love 

someone who 
could help 

volunteer with us 
and update our 
new Website. 
Please contact 
Bev and thanks 

so much. 

http://justgoodfriends.org.uk/
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To join our  JUST GOOD RAFFLE  
simply search for Just Good Raffle  

on Facebook and click the JOIN button.  
February Valentine’s prize winners: 

Diana Waldie - £20 M&S gift card 
David Parkinson-Cane - Wine & Prosecco 
Andy Rodgers - Perfume 

Carol Jacques - James Warren Earrings & Fairy Dust Room Spray 
Mary Cowell won the first of 4 beautiful  

Valentine flower arrangements donated by Jean Wyatt-Gunning. 

Thank you to all who took part and supported our Valentine 
Raffle. The event raised the grand sum of £170.50.  

Race Night at The Palace on Friday 25th Feb was a really 

enjoyable evening. Many of us had no idea how it worked 

but we soon got the hang of it and got just as excited as 

though we were at The Derby!! 

Huge thanks to Bernie who did a splendid 

job as the organiser and Race Official and 

also Laura and Joanne who sorted out the 

paperwork and betting slips. 

First prize of a fabulous meal for 2 at The 

Shard Riverside Inn at Hambleton, Poulton 

was won by Jean Wyatt-Gunning (first right) 

and 2nd prize was won by Sheila Graham. 

Lots of prizes were won as the night went on 

including Julie (below) who also had a prize 

of a carrot for her horse!!  

A Mad Hatter’s Tea Party coming 

soon to Bernie’s Garden - 
(weather permitting) in late 

March.  £5 to include 
refreshments. Details TBA at 

regular meetings when confirmed.  

Fancy dress optional. 

Afternoon tea and games at AKS  

Lovely afternoon at 
AKS.  

Come and join us for 
our next visit on 

30th March. Times to 
be confirmed. 

http://justgoodfriends.org.uk/

